MARATHON TOWNSHIP

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING Minutes
October 9, 2023

Tom Greyerbiehl, Chair Sheila Dennis
Sandi Glesenkamp, Secretary Rosalee Perdue
Smokey Meinecke Terry Miner

Fred Moorhouse

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m.by Chairman, Tom Greyerbeihl. Roll call was taken showing
all present except Perdue. Several guests were in the audience. (see guest list)

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited

A motion was made by Glesenkamp with support by Dennis to approve the agenda. All votes aye,
motion carried.

A motion was made by Miner with support by Meinecke to approve the minutes of September 25, 2023
with two corrections. All votes aye, motion carried.

Public Comment: Comments centered around Airbnb’s. Much concern was about a rental that happened
over the weekend. Lenny Sly talked to the renters about the moratorium that was in place and that the 5
kayaks that they had brought in were not allowed according to the Lake Association’s rules. The renters
proceeded to use the kayaks anyway. Supervisor Hogan said the matter was brought to his attention and
he sent a letter to the owner giving him one week to respond.

New Business: None

Old Business: Supervisor Hogan provided a copy of Green Bay, Wisconsin’s Short Term Rental
Ordinance and recommended the PC take a look at it. There were several good points that were noted.
Joe Israel, Zoning Official, would like to weigh in on some topics and can be available Monday Oct. 16 at
10:00 a.m. Moorhouse (who lives on Hemingway Lake) brought up points to consider such as fishing
(regulating how many are caught) high speed boating, private roads, visibility of Sheriff’'s Department or
lack of, and back lots using access lots.

Next meeting will be October 16, at 10:00 a.m.

A motion was made by Dennis with support by Meinecke to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 2:32 p.m.
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Sandi Glesenkamp Tom Greyerbeihl



